
 

                

       

           

 

           

          
             

                
           

            
 

                  
              

               

                 
            

         
  

 

Enquiries 

From: Enquiries 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: FW: FOI request- Staff pay and emoluments 
Date: 21 May 2018 16:11:06 

Dear 

Thank you for your email of 20 April. This request has been allocated FOI reference RFI 019. 

Please find below the information that you requested. 

1. Staff remuneration since the SSRO was launched. Number of employees by band. 

Under 
£100k 

£100-£150k £151-£250k £251+ Total 
Number of 

Staff 
2017-18 25 11 3 0 39 
2016-17 20 13 2 0 35 
2015-16 30 4 1 0 35 
2014-15 5 0 0 0 5 

Figures are for employees and exclude non-executive members of the SSRO Board. 

2. Information on Directors’ and Non-Executive Board Members’ pay is publicly available
within the SSRO’s annual report and accounts, which can be found on our website:
https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/single-source-regulations-office. 

In line with Data Protection rules, we are unable to provide the more detailed job title and 
remuneration information you have requested for other employees paid in excess of 
£100k because the SSRO is a small organisation and such information would effectively 
identify individuals. 

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an internal 
review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date of receipt 
of the response to your original request and should be addressed to: Neil Swift, c/o Enquiries, 
enquiries@ssro.gov.uk. 

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply 
directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can be 
contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, 
Cheshire, SK9 5AF. 

Yours sincerely 

Enquiries 

mailto:enquiries@ssro.gov.uk
mailto:enquiries@ssro.gov.uk
https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/single-source-regulations-office
mailto:enquiries@ssro.gov.uk
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Single Source Regulations Office 
Assuring value, building confidence 

T: | E: enquiries@ssor.gov.uk Finlaison House | 15-17 Furnival Street | London 
| EC4A 1AB 

From: 
Sent: 20 April 2018 15:30 
To: Enquiries <enquiries@ssro.gov.uk> 
Subject: FOI request- Staff pay and emoluments 

To whom it may concern, 

I would like to request information on staff pay and executive emoluments under the Freedom 
of Information Act. 

For the avoidance of doubt, remuneration in this request includes (a) salary, (b) fees, (c) 
taxable allowances, (d) bonuses, (e) benefits in kind,( f) compensation for loss of 
office and (g) employer's pension contributions. 

1. For Single Source Regulations Office (SSRO), please provide the number of staff in each of the 
following remuneration brackets: 
a) Under £100k 
b) £100 k- £150k 
c) £151k -£250k 
d) £251+ 
e) Total number of staff (should be sum of a to d) 

2. Broken down by financial year since 2010, please provide a breakdown of the remuneration 
(with a column for each letter given above in definition) for employees earning over £100k. 
Please include their job title as well. 

If you have any questions regarding my request, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

mailto:enquiries@ssor.gov.uk
mailto:enquiries@ssro.gov.uk
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"Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail" 




